

DATE: November 15, 2022

TO: Jay Guffey, Water Resources Engineering Supervisor

FROM: Shadi Zeidan, Senior M/WBE Specialist

SUBJECT: M/WBE Memo for Duke Energy, Sandy Creek Lift Station and other

Greensboro Randolph Mega Site line extensions and other utility taps

services

The M/WBE Office reviewed the request submitted by the Water Resources Department to pay the Duke Energy invoices for power line extensions and other utility taps services at the Sandy Creek Lift Station and other Greensboro Randolph Mega Site. The M/WBE Office determined that the above services fall under one of the categories of contracts that is excluded from the scope and application of the M/WBE Program Plan as stated below:

The M/WBE Program Plan Policy states on page 4, section III - Scope of M/WBE Program, (c) Contracts for electricity or water and sewage services from a municipal utility district or governmental agency. Duke Energy will be paid an approximate amount of \$510,000.00.

Please be reminded that during the performance of the services, if there are any changes; the Department must contact the M/WBE Office for approval, before making any such changes.

Thank You,

SZ

Cc: Allison Staton, M/WBE Compliance Officer Timothy Jackson III, M/WBE Coordinator